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The Midnight Twins Jacquelyn Mitchard 2009-03-05 A beautiful and suspenseful tale by
a master American novelist, The Midnight Twins tells the story of mirror twins born
on either side of midnight. After a mysterious and nearly fatal fi re on their
thirteenth birthday, Meredith and Mallory Brynn begin having visions: Mallory can
see into the past, Meredith can see into the future. But it will take both of them
to save their town from a great evil. That is, if their unique powers don?t destroy
them fi rst.
The Life of James McNeill Whistler Elizabeth Robins Pennell 1908
Broken Harbour Tana French 2012-07-19 In Broken Harbour, a ghost estate outside
Dublin - half-built, half-inhabited, half-abandoned - two children and their father
are dead. The mother is on her way to intensive care. Scorcher Kennedy is given the
case because he is the Murder squad's star detective. At first he and his rookie
partner, Richie, think this is a simple one: Pat Spain was a casualty of the
recession, so he killed his children, tried to kill his wife Jenny, and finished off
with himself. But there are too many inexplicable details and the evidence is
pointing in two directions at once. Scorcher's personal life is tugging for his
attention. Seeing the case on the news has sent his sister Dina off the rails again,
and she's resurrecting something that Scorcher thought he had tightly under control:
what happened to their family, one summer at Broken Harbour, back when they were
children. The neat compartments of his life are breaking down, and the sudden tangle
of work and family is putting both at risk . . .
The Spark Kristine Barnett 2013-04-09 Kristine Barnett’s son Jacob has an IQ higher
than Einstein’s, a photographic memory, and he taught himself calculus in two weeks.
At nine he started working on an original theory in astrophysics that experts
believe may someday put him in line for a Nobel Prize, and at age twelve he became a
paid researcher in quantum physics. But the story of Kristine’s journey with Jake is
all the more remarkable because his extraordinary mind was almost lost to autism. At
age two, when Jake was diagnosed, Kristine was told he might never be able to tie
his own shoes. The Spark is a remarkable memoir of mother and son. Surrounded by
“experts” at home and in special ed who tried to focus on Jake’s most basic skills
and curtail his distracting interests—moving shadows on the wall, stars, plaid
patterns on sofa fabric—Jake made no progress, withdrew more and more into his own
world, and eventually stopped talking completely. Kristine knew in her heart that
she had to make a change. Against the advice of her husband, Michael, and the
developmental specialists, Kristine followed her instincts, pulled Jake out of

special ed, and began preparing him for mainstream kindergarten on her own. Relying
on the insights she developed at the daycare center she runs out of the garage in
her home, Kristine resolved to follow Jacob’s “spark”—his passionate interests. Why
concentrate on what he couldn’t do? Why not focus on what he could? This basic
philosophy, along with her belief in the power of ordinary childhood experiences
(softball, picnics, s’mores around the campfire) and the importance of play, helped
Kristine overcome huge odds. The Barnetts were not wealthy people, and in addition
to financial hardship, Kristine herself faced serious health issues. But through
hard work and determination on behalf of Jake and his two younger brothers, as well
as an undying faith in their community, friends, and family, Kristine and Michael
prevailed. The results were beyond anything anyone could have imagined. Dramatic,
inspiring, and transformative, The Spark is about the power of love and courage in
the face of overwhelming obstacles, and the dazzling possibilities that can occur
when we learn how to tap the true potential that lies within every child, and in all
of us. Praise for The Spark “[An] amazing memoir . . . compulsive reading.”—The
Washington Post “The Spark is about the transformative power of unconditional love.
If you have a child who’s ‘different’—and who doesn’t?—you won’t be able to put it
down.”—Sylvia Nasar, author of A Beautiful Mind “Love, illness, faith, tragedy and
triumph—it’s all here. . . . Jake Barnett’s story contains wisdom for every
parent.”—Newsday “This eloquent memoir about an extraordinary boy and a resilient
and remarkable mother will be of interest to every parent and/or educator hoping to
nurture a child’s authentic ‘spark.’”—Publishers Weekly “Compelling . . . Jake is
unusual, but so is his superhuman mom.”—Booklist “The Spark describes in glowing
terms the profound intensity with which a mother can love her child.”—Andrew
Solomon, author of The Noonday Demon and Far from the Tree “Every parent and teacher
should read this fabulous book!”—Temple Grandin, author of Thinking in Pictures and
co-author of The Autistic Brain
Mockingbird Vol. 1 Chelsea Cain 2016-10-19 Agent of S.H.I.E.L.D. Bobbi Morse, the
former Avenger known as Mockingbird, goes solo in her own incredible adventures!
With a scientific mind and a lethal mastery of martial arts, she's one of the most
versatile, in-demand assets at Maria Hill's disposal - that makes her ideal for
investigating strange goings-on in S.H.I.E.L.D.'s own medical and recovery network.
And when Lance Hunter's undercover gig at the London Hellfire Club goes south,
Mockingbird sets off, battle staves at the ready, to save him - and the Queen of
England! From helping out a teen driven bonkers by her own new powers, to doing a
little dog-sitting, Bobbi shows that she's a woman of many talents as bestselling
author Chelsea Cain and artist Kate Niemczyk make Mockingbird sing! COLLECTING:
MOCKINGBIRD: S.H.I.E.L.D. 50TH ANNIVERSARY 1, MOCKINGBIRD 1-5.
Heartsick Chelsea Cain 2007-09-04 Damaged Portland detective Archie Sheridan spent
ten years tracking Gretchen Lowell, a beautiful serial killer, but in the end she
was the one who caught him. Two years ago, Gretchen kidnapped Archie and tortured
him for ten days, but instead of killing him, she mysteriously decided to let him
go. She turned herself in, and now Gretchen has been locked away for the rest of her
life, while Archie is in a prison of another kind---addicted to pain pills, unable
to return to his old life, powerless to get those ten horrific days off his mind.
Archie's a different person, his estranged wife says, and he knows she's right. He
continues to visit Gretchen in prison once a week, saying that only he can get her
to confess as to the whereabouts of more of her victims, but even he knows the
truth---he can't stay away. When another killer begins snatching teenage girls off
the streets of Portland, Archie has to pull himself together enough to lead the new
task force investigating the murders. A hungry young newspaper reporter, Susan Ward,
begins profiling Archie and the investigation, which sparks a deadly game between
Archie, Susan, the new killer, and even Gretchen. They need to catch a killer, and
maybe somehow then Archie can free himself from Gretchen, once and for all. Either
way, Heartsick makes for one of the most extraordinary suspense debuts in recent

memory.
Wild Child Chelsea Cain 2000 Tofu casserole, communes, anti-war protests. these are
just a few of the hallmarks of a hippie childhood. What became of the children who
were denied meat, exposed to free love and given nouns instead of names?
The October List Jeffery Deaver 2013-10-01 One of Kirkus Review's "Best Books of
2013" The shocking end is only the beginning . . . #1 bestselling author Jeffery
Deaver has created the most riveting and original novel of the year-a race-againstthe-clock mystery, told in reverse. The October List Gabriela waits desperately for
news of her abducted daughter. At last, the door opens. But it's not the
negotiators. It's not the FBI. It's the kidnapper. And he has a gun. How did it come
to this? Two days ago, Gabriela's life was normal. Then, out of the blue, she gets
word that her six-year-old daughter has been taken. She's given an ultimatum: pay
half a million dollars and find a mysterious document known as the "October List"
within 30 hours, or she'll never see her child again. A mind-bending novel with
twists and turns that unfold from its dramatic climax back to its surprising
beginning, The October List is Jeffery Deaver at his masterful, inventive best.
The Godwulf Manuscript Robert B. Parker 2009-09-30 New York Times bestselling
author of the Spenser series of crime thrillers—Book 1 in the series “The toughest,
funniest, wisest, private eye in the field these days.”—Houston Chronicle Spenser
earned his degree in the school of hard knocks, so he is ready when a Boston
university hires him to recover a rare, stolen manuscript. He is hardly surpised
that his only clue is a radical student with four bullets in his chest. The cops are
ready to throw the book at the pretty blond coed whose prints are all over the
murder weapon but Spenser knows there are no easy answers. He tackles some very
heavy homework and knows that if he doesn't finish his assignment soon, he could end
up marked “D”—for dead.
Sworn to Silence Linda Castillo 2017-04-18 In the sleepy rural town of Painters
Mill, Ohio, the Amish and "English" residents have lived side by side for two
centuries. But sixteen years ago, a series of brutal murders shattered the peaceful
farming community. In the aftermath of the violence, the town was left with a sense
of fragility, a loss of innocence. Kate Burkholder, a young Amish girl, survived the
terror of the Slaughterhouse Killer but came away from its brutality with the
realization that she no longer belonged with the Amish. Now, a wealth of experience
later, Kate has been asked to return to Painters Mill as Chief of Police. Her Amish
roots and big city law enforcement background make her the perfect candidate. She's
certain she's come to terms with her past-until the first body is discovered in a
snowy field. Kate vows to stop the killer before he strikes again. But to do so, she
must betray both her family and her Amish past-and expose a dark secret that could
destroy her.
The Night Season Chelsea Cain 2011-03-01 With the Beauty Killer Gretchen Lowell
locked away behind bars once again, Archie Sheridan—a Portland police detective and
nearly one of her victims—can finally rest a little easier. Meanwhile, the rest of
the city of Portland is in crisis. Heavy rains have flooded the Willamette River,
and several people have drowned in the quickly rising waters. Or at least that's
what they thought until the medical examiner discovers that the latest victim didn't
drown: She was poisoned before she went into the water. Soon after, three of those
drownings are also proven to be murders. Portland has a new serial killer on its
hands, and Archie and his task force have a new case. Reporter Susan Ward is chasing
this story of a new serial killer with gusto, but she's also got another lead to
follow for an entirely separate mystery: The flooding has unearthed a skeleton, a
man who might have died more than sixty years ago, the last time Portland flooded
this badly, when the water washed away an entire neighborhood and killed at least
fifteen people. With Archie following the bizarre trail of evidence and evil deeds
to catch a killer and possibly regain his life, and Susan Ward close behind, Chelsea
Cain—one of today's most talented suspense writers—launches the next installment of

her bestselling series with an electric thriller.
Kick Back Chelsea Cain 2016-01-12 From New York Times bestselling author Chelsea
Cain—the unforgettable Kick Lannigan negotiates the help of an unlikely partner in
the second book in the electrifying series that started with the “edge-of-your-seat
thriller,” One Kick (Booklist, starred review). Three months following the events of
One Kick, a secretive arms dealer named Bishop has come seeking Kick’s help to
protect a teenage girl under a threat from the past. Bishop believes the young woman
is at risk of suffering the same fate as her mother, who disappeared as a teen
before miraculously returning home twenty years later. At the time, many believed
that there may be something supernatural involved in her mysterious disappearance.
Could that be true? As Kick and Bishop join forces to search for clues in the girl’s
Florida hometown, they realize there may be even darker—even criminal—secrets at
play. Then a body is discovered and throws both women’s identities into question,
and Kick and Bishop must combine their expertise to learn the truth. With the heartstopping suspense, psychological twists, and the atmospheric details readers love,
Kick Back is Chelsea Cain at her best.
Mockingbird Vol. 2 Chelsea Cain 2017-04-19 CollectsÿMockingbird #6-8, New Avengers
(2010) #13-14. A top secret mission on behalf of an old friend, a tropical cruise.
What could go wrong? Turns out it's a theme cruise -super-hero themed, naturally -a
fl oating comic con. Now Bobbi is trapped on a boat with a thousand cosplayers,
caped colleagues she was trying to avoid, an ex-boyfriend who keeps showing up at
inopportune times and a rampaging herd of corgis. When a passenger is murdered,
Bobbi must play Hercule Poirot to find the killer and confront some uncomfortable
truths from her past in the process.
Bloodlines of the Illuminati: Fritz Springmeier 2019-03-04 The iLLamanati have
emerged from hidden places of the Earth to shed light on the dark side of human
endeavors by collating and publishing literature on the secrets of the Illuminati.
Representing the Grand Llama, an omniscient, extradimensional light being who is
channeled by our Vice-Admiral, Captain Space Kitten, the iLLamanati is organized
around a cast of interstellar characters who have arrived on Earth to wage a battle
for the light.Bloodlines of the Illuminati was written by Fritz Springmeier. He
wrote and self-published it as a public domain .pdf in 1995. This seminal book has
been republished as a three-volume set by the iLLamanati.Volume 1 has the first
eight of the 13 Top Illuminati bloodlines: Astor, Bundy, Collins, DuPont, Freeman,
Kennedy, Li, and Onassis.Volume 2 has the remaining five of the 13 Top Illuminati
bloodlines: Rockefeller, Rothschild, Russell, Van Duyn, and Merovingian.Volume 3 has
four other prominent Illuminati bloodlines: Disney, Reynolds, McDonald, and Krupps.
Sweet Reckoning Wendy Higgins 2014-04-29 Fans of Cassandra Clare's Mortal
Instruments series will be drawn to Wendy Higgins's sexy, thrilling Sweet Evil
series. In Sweet Reckoning, the time has come for Anna, daughter of a guardian angel
and a fallen one, to accept her fate as the chosen one. She is destined to rid the
earth of demons once and for all. But as Anna and her Nephilim allies prepare for
the evil brewing, the powerful Dukes use Anna's love for bad boy Kaidan Rowe against
her, and her strength is put to the ultimate test. How far will the two of them go
to keep each other alive? Will love conquer all in the final battle between good and
evil?
Heartsick Chelsea Cain 2007-09-04 Addicted to painkillers and still bound to
Gretchen Lowell, the beautiful serial killer who had abducted and tortured him
before turning herself in, Portland detective Archie Sheridan is caught in another
deadly duel with a murderer targeting teenage girl
Man-Eaters, Vol. 1 Chelsea Cain 2019-02-27 Adolescent girls can be real monsters.
Maude is twelve which is just about that age when some girls turn into flesh-eating
wildcats. As her detective dad investigates a series of strange mauling attacks,
Maude begins to worry that she might be the killer. From the creative team that
brought you the groundbreaking Eisner-nominated series Mockingbird, this trade

paperback collects the first story arc of the unconventional coming-of-age
taleÑincluding the informative survival handbook, "CAT FIGHT! A BOYS" GUIDE TO
DANGEROUS CATS" and all-new never-before-published extras! Collects MAN-EATERS #1-4
Seeing Red Sandra Brown 2017-08-15 #1 New York Times bestselling author Sandra
Brown delivers nonstop suspense and supercharged sexual tension in a thriller about
tainted heroism and vengeance without mercy. Kerra Bailey is a TV journalist hot on
the trail of a story guaranteed to skyrocket her career to new heights. Twenty-five
years ago, Major Franklin Trapper became a national icon when he was photographed
leading a handful of survivors to safety after the bombing of a Dallas hotel. For
years, he gave frequent speeches and interviews but then suddenly dropped out of the
public eye, shunning all media. Now Kerra is willing to use any means necessary to
get an exclusive with the Major--even if she has to secure an introduction from his
estranged son, former ATF agent John Trapper. Still seething over his break with
both the ATF and his father, Trapper wants no association with the bombing or the
Major. Yet Kerra's hints that there's more to the story rouse Trapper's interest
despite himself. And when the interview goes catastrophically awry--with unknown
assailants targeting not only the Major, but also Kerra--Trapper realizes he needs
her under wraps if he's going to track down the gunmen . . . and finally discover
who was responsible for the Dallas bombing. Kerra is wary of a man so charming one
moment and dangerous the next, and she knows Trapper is withholding evidence from
his ATF investigation into the bombing. But having no one else to trust and enemies
lurking closer than they know, Kerra and Trapper join forces to expose a sinuous
network of lies and conspiracy--and uncover who would want a national hero dead.
Gone Chelsea Cain 2014-08-19 From the author of the critically acclaimed Archie
Sheridan and Gretchen Lowell thrillers, here is a heart-stopping ride that Cheryl
Strayed (author of #1 New York Times bestseller Wild) called “deeply intelligent and
grippingly suspenseful…a wickedly brilliant masterpiece.” Kick Lannigan has taught
herself to be dangerous. She can pick any lock, fire any weapon, throw any knife,
and aim a punch at her opponent’s trachea. She has also taught herself to be safe.
So when enigmatic John Bishop shows up asking her to help him rescue missing kids,
Kick has every reason to be wary. He appears to have access to limitless money, highlevel contacts, and details of Kick’s background long kept sealed by the court. Yet
everything he tells her about himself seems to be a lie. Headstrong by nature,
suspicious by circumstance, and a smart-ass by self-determination, Kick can’t help
but see the writing on the wall: together, she and Bishop could make an unstoppable
team, willing to do whatever it takes—legal or not—to see justice served…if they
don’t kill each other first. For Kick, whose interest in child abduction is deeply
personal, it’s a gamble worth taking. Critically acclaimed as
“excruciating…compelling” (Booklist, starred review) and “a propulsive new thriller”
(People), One Kick is an engrossing, entertaining new novel you won’t want to miss.
Let Me Go Chelsea Cain 2013-08-13 Detective Archie Sheridan just has to get through
the next few days, then his birthday and Halloween will be over. But with escaped
serial killer Gretchen Lowell on the loose, the investigation into the murder of a
DEA agent demanding his attention, and journalist Susan Ward showing up at his
apartment needing a favor, it's going to be a long weekend. Soon Archie finds
himself crashing a masked ball on a private island owned by Jack Reynolds, a
notorious local drug kingpin. By morning, Archie is back on pain killers, a guest is
dead and Archie quickly realizes that little is what it seems. One thing is clear:
Gretchen is back, and Archie's nemesis and sometimes lover has something special in
mind for the birthday boy, something she's been planning for a long, long time. On
Halloween Eve, with time running out, and the life of someone close to Archie on the
line, Archie knows his only chance is to give Gretchen exactly what she wants. But
Gretchen will prove more horrifying, and unpredictable, than Archie could ever
imagine. Back with her most thrilling novel yet, Chelsea Cain delivers the pinnacle
of what fans of this series have come to expect: sex, murder, twists, dark wit, and

some of the best characters in the genre.
Confessions of a Teen Sleuth Chelsea Cain 2008-12-18 "If you are reading this, then
I am gone and this manuscript, per my instruction, has been delivered to the writer
Chelsea Cain for publication as she sees fit . . ." America's favorite girl
detective is back to set the record straight. According to our titian-haired
heroine, she was not a fictional character, but an intrepid real-life sleuth who
investigated some of the twentieth century's biggest mysteries. And the famous
series she starred in was not cooked up by a team of writers, but plagiarized from
her exploits by a nosy college roommate-who, not surprisingly, got a whole lot
wrong. Here are the daring escapes, brilliant hunches, and dependable stock
characters, including interlopers from numerous other beloved series, that have
delighted generations of fans. And here, also, are the details of teen-sleuth life
that you never saw: the secret romances, reckless driving, minor drinking problems,
political action, and domestic drama that have, up till now, remained hidden from
these brave detectives' adoring public.
Killing Trail Margaret Mizushima 2015-12-08 An RT Book Review “Top Pick” and “Best
First Mystery" nominee A Library Journal “Debut of the Month” Fans of K-9 mysteries
and C.J. Box will love this debut police procedural that introduces Colorado’s best
crime-fighting duo: Mattie Cobb and police dog, Robo. While investigating the
mysterious death of a young girl, Officer Mattie Cobb uncovers frightening secrets
about her small Colorado hometown . . . When a young girl is found dead in the
mountains outside Timber Creek, life-long resident Officer Mattie Cobb and her
partner, K-9 police dog Robo, are assigned to the case that has rocked the small
Colorado town. With the help of Cole Walker, local veterinarian and a single father,
Mattie and Robo must track down the truth before it claims another victim. But the
more Mattie investigates, the more she realizes how many secrets her hometown holds.
And the key may be Cole's daughter, who knows more than she's saying. The murder was
just the beginning, and if Mattie isn't careful, she and Robo could be next.
Suspenseful and smart, Killing Trail is a gripping read that will have readers
clamoring for more Mattie and Robo for years to come. Fans of Nevada Barr and C.J.
Box will love this explosive debut.
The Archie Sheridan and Gretchen Lowell Series, Books 4-6 Chelsea Cain 2015-05-19
Meet Gretchen Lowell, the stunningly beautiful psychopath The Huffington Post called
"the most diabolical female serial killer in fiction," and Archie Sheridan, the
police detective whom she caught and tortured...and then let go. Here together for
the first time in a fabulous eBook bundle are books 4-6 in Chelsea Cain's New York
Times bestselling Archie Sheridan and Gretchen Lowell series. THE NIGHT SEASON Heavy
rains have flooded Portland's Willamette River, and several people have drowned in
the rising waters. And then the medical examiner discovers that four of the
drownings were actually murders. Portland has a new serial killer on its hands, and
Archie and his task force have a new case. KILL YOU TWICE A corpse has been
discovered in Mount Tabor Park in Portland, and Gretchen claims to have inside
knowledge about the grisly murder. What game is she playing this time? And more
frightening, what secrets from Gretchen's past would someone kill to protect? LET ME
GO Undercover in an investigation, Archie attends a party thrown by a notorious
local drug kingpin. By morning, Archie is back on pain killers, a guest is dead and
Archie quickly realizes that only one thing is clear: Gretchen is back in his life.
The Sorcerer's Companion Allan Zola Kronzek 2010-10-19 The New York Times
bestseller, now fully updated to include the complete seven-volume series. Who was
the real Nicholas Flamel? How did the Sorcerer’s Stone get its power? Did J. K.
Rowling dream up the terrifying basilisk, the seductive veela, or the vicious
grindylow? And if she didn’t, who did? Millions of readers around the world have
been enchanted by the magical world of wizardry, spells, and mythical beasts
inhabited by Harry Potter and his friends. But what most readers don’t know is that
there is a centuries-old trove of true history, folklore, and mythology behind

Harry’s fantastic universe. Now, with The Sorcerer’s Companion, those without access
to the Hogwarts Library can school themselves in the fascinating reality behind J.
K. Rowling’s world of magic. Newly updated to include Harry Potter and the Half
Blood Prince, and Harry Potter and the Deathly Hallows, The Sorcerer’s Companion
allows curious readers to look up anything magical from the Harry Potter books and
discover a wealth of entertaining, unexpected information. Wands and wizards,
boggarts and broomsticks, hippogriffs and herbology, all have astonishing histories
rooted in legend, literature, or real-life events dating back hundreds or even
thousands of years. Magic wands, like those sold in Rowling’s Diagon Alley, were
once fashioned by Druid sorcerers out of their sacred yew trees. Love potions were
first concocted in ancient Greece and Egypt. And books of spells and curses were
highly popular during the Middle Ages. From Amulets to Zombies, you’ll also learn: •
how to read tea leaves • where to find a basilisk today • how King Frederick II of
Denmark financed a war with a unicorn horn • who the real Merlin was • how to safely
harvest mandrake root • who wore the first invisibility cloak • how to get rid of a
goblin • why owls were feared in the ancient world • what really lies beyond the
Veil • the origins of our modern-day “bogeyman,” and more. A spellbinding tour of
Harry’s captivating world, The Sorcerer’s Companion is a must for every Potter
aficionado’s bookshelf. The Sorcerer's Companion has not been prepared, approved, or
licensed by any person or entity that created, published, or produced the Harry
Potter books or related properties.
Evil at Heart Chelsea Cain 2009-09-01 Chelsea Cain's novels featuring Portland
detective Archie Sheridan and serial killer Gretchen Lowell have captivated fans
through two nail-biting entries, Heartsick and Sweetheart, both of them multiweek
bestsellers in The New York Times, USA Today, and Publishers Weekly. Gretchen Lowell
is still on the loose. These days, she's more of a cause célèbre than a feared
killer, thanks to sensationalist news coverage that has made her a star. Her face
graces magazine covers weekly and there have been sightings of her around the world.
Most shocking of all, Portland Herald reporter Susan Ward has uncovered a bizarre
kind of fan club, which celebrates the number of days she's been free. Archie
Sheridan hunted her for a decade, and after his last ploy to catch her went
spectacularly wrong, remains hospitalized months later. When they last spoke, they
entered a détente of sorts---Archie agreed not to kill himself if she agreed not to
kill anyone else. But when a new body is found accompanied by Gretchen's trademark
heart, all bets are off and Archie is forced back into action. Has the Beauty Killer
returned to her gruesome ways, or has the cult surrounding her created a whole new
evil? Chelsea Cain continues to deliver heart-stopping thrills and chills in the
latest entry in this dynamic bestselling series.
Evil at Heart Chelsea Cain 2011-11-29 Hospitalized after his latest effort to catch
serial killer Gretchen Lowell goes wrong, detective Archie Sheridan forges a
stalemate agreement to keep Gretchen from committing more murders, a pact that is
compromised by one of Gretchen's zealous devotees. Reprint.
The Grave Tattoo Val McDermid 2010-08-01 When torrential summer rains uncover a
bizarrely tattooed body on a hillside in England’s Lake District, locals are
convinced it is the corpse of Fletcher Christian, infamous mutineer on the Bounty.
Though history records that Christian died in a massacre on Pitcairn Island,
Lakelanders have long maintained that he returned home—where his old friend and
schoolmate, William Wordsworth, risked facing the gallows by harbouring the
fugitive. It was rumoured that the poet had written an epic verse recounting
Christian’s version of events, only to hide it away for fear its publication would
result in his arrest. For the Wordsworth scholar Jane Gresham, the missing
manuscript—if indeed it ever existed—is the ultimate prize. But on her trail is
someone with a more than academic interest in the 200-year-old text, someone who
will kill to get their hands on a bounty worth millions.
Man-Eaters: The Cursed #1 (of 5) Chelsea Cain 2021-07-14 MAN-EATERS: THE CURSED

reunites the original MAN-EATERS creative team for another tale of adolescent
feminist derring-do and supernatural hijinks. Maude, now 15, is sent to Craft Camp
for the week. It goes south pretty quickly. Smart, laugh-out-loud funny,
provocative, referential, scary, chock-full of ephemera, and compulsively rereadable. Plus, fairies. [ADVISORY: Do not read this book while you are actually
camping.]
Black Widow: Forever Red Margaret Stohl 2015-10-13 This novel features all the
thrilling adventure readers will expect from the Marvel brand, backed up by the
young-adult cred of #1 New York Times bestselling author Margaret Stohl. Uncover a
new side of the Marvel Universe, accessible to old fans and new readers alike, as
Stohl weaves an unforgettable story through the world of the Black Widow.
One Kick Chelsea Cain 2015-05-26 "Kick Lannigan has taught herself to be dangerous.
She can pick any lock, fire any weapon, throw any knife, and aim a punch at her
opponent's trachea. She has also taught herself to be safe. So when enigmatic John
Bishop shows up asking her to help him rescue missing kids, Kick has every reason to
be wary. He appears to have access to limitless money, high-level contacts, and
details of Kick's background long kept sealed by the court. Yet everything he tells
her about himself seems to be a lie. Headstrong by nature, suspicious by
circumstance, and a smart-ass by self-determination, Kick can't help but see the
writing on the wall: together, she and Bishop could make an unstoppable team,
willing to do whatever it takes -- legal or not -- to see justice served ... if they
don't kill each other first. For Kick, whose interest in child abduction is deeply
personal, it's a gamble worth taking."--Page 4 of cover.
Man-Eaters: Tomorrow Belongs To You! (One-Shot) Chelsea Cain 2020-03-04 Don't
believe the radical pro-feline media. PANTHERISM IS REAL. Does your daughter exhibit
cat-like behaviors? Does she engage in self-grooming? Does she try to go out at
night? Is she impertinent? Ruminations is here to help! Page through our promotional
catalog to find the ideal treatment solution.
Caged Ellison Cooper 2018-07-10 FBI profiler Sayer Altair hunts a brilliant serial
killer with a dangerous obsession in Caged, a gripping thriller from debut author
Ellison Cooper. In a residential Washington, D.C. neighborhood, a young woman's body
is found in the basement of an abandoned house--starved to death in a cage, along
with the video footage of a dark and deadly ritual. The victim is identified as the
daughter of a prominent D.C. politician, and it falls to the FBI to track down the
unconscionable psychopath who murdered her. FBI special agent Sayer Altair would
rather conduct research on criminality than catch actual criminals. But when she's
offered a promotion hinging on her next assignment, she reluctantly accepts the
"Cage Killer" case. Taunted by a photo of another victim at the mercy of this
vicious killer, Sayer and her team are driven to put an end to these grisly
homicides. During the investigation, clues emerge connecting the murders to Sayer's
past. Now, the stakes are personal, and the deeper Sayer is drawn into the deadly
web, the more she believes she is the only one who can uncover the killer's
identity. Told with devastating detail, shocking twists and unrelenting suspense,
Cooper proves her exceptional ability to entertain and enthrall.
Spy Island Chelsea Cain 2021-04-20 The new graphic novel from the team behind
bestseller Man-Eaters is a terrifying, sexy, and thought-provoking espionage
thriller-that also happens to be laugh-out-loud funny! The world's best spies keep
watch over the Bermuda Triangle from a mysterious island outpost teeming with
supernatural intrigue, monsters, and evil villains set on global domination. The
best of these spies is named Nora Freud (no relation). She knows eighty-seven ways
to kill someone with a cocktail toothpick, and she's used thirty-two of them. Lately
though, Nora has started to feel like she's going through the motions. Close the
temporal portal. Assassinate the genocidal maniac. Have sex with the MI-6 agent.
Plus, the island has gotten kind of touristy. She agrees to one last mission. But
when Nora's troubled marine cryptozoologist sister shows up unexpectedly, warning of

mermaid attacks, Nora realizes that boredom is not her biggest problem. Laugh-outloud funny, terrifying, sexy, and philosophical, Spy Island is the perfect comic
book for anyone who enjoys travel, chardonnay, krakens, Atlantis, volcanos, scuba
diving, mermaids, ghost pirates, tropical espionage, secret agents, and/or islandcasual Sean Connery.* *Sponsored by the Bermuda Triangle Chamber of Commerce. Spy
Island was created by NYT best-selling author, Chelsea Cain, writer of the Archie
Sheridan/Gretchen Lowell thrillers, as well as One Kick, which was adapted for
television starring Chris Noth. Her previous comics include Man-Eaters (Image) and
Mockingbird (Marvel), both nominated for Eisner Awards. Spy Island is co-created by
Lia Miternique--cocreator of Man-Eaters and illustrator of The Hippie Handbook
(Chronicle), Does This Cape Make Me Look Fat (Chronicle), and Confessions of a Teen
Sleuth (Bloomsbury). Spy Island also reunites the entire Man-Eaters creative team,
including Elise McCall, Rachelle Rosenberg, Joe Caramagna, Eliza Fantastic Mohan,
Stella Greenvoss, Emily Powell, and Liv Osborn.
Heartsick Chelsea Cain 2011-10-04 Addicted to painkillers and still bound to
Gretchen Lowell, the beautiful serial killer who had abducted and tortured him
before turning herself in, Portland detective Archie Sheridan is caught in another
deadly duel with a murderer targeting teenage girls.
The Whisper Man Alex North 2019-08-20 **THE INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER**
"WORKS BEAUTIFULLY... If you like being terrified, The Whisper Man has your name on
it." —The New York Times, Editor's Pick "SUPERB" —Publisher's Weekly, Starred Review
"BRILLIANT... will satisfy readers of Thomas Harris and Stephen King." —Booklist,
Starred Review "POIGNANT AND TERRIFYING" —Entertainment Weekly In this dark,
suspenseful thriller, Alex North weaves a multi-generational tale of a father and
son caught in the crosshairs of an investigation to catch a serial killer preying on
a small town. After the sudden death of his wife, Tom Kennedy believes a fresh start
will help him and his young son Jake heal. A new beginning, a new house, a new town.
Featherbank. But the town has a dark past. Twenty years ago, a serial killer
abducted and murdered five residents. Until Frank Carter was finally caught, he was
nicknamed "The Whisper Man," for he would lure his victims out by whispering at
their windows at night. Just as Tom and Jake settle into their new home, a young boy
vanishes. His disappearance bears an unnerving resemblance to Frank Carter's crimes,
reigniting old rumors that he preyed with an accomplice. Now, detectives Amanda Beck
and Pete Willis must find the boy before it is too late, even if that means Pete has
to revisit his great foe in prison: The Whisper Man. And then Jake begins acting
strangely. He hears a whispering at his window...
The Archie Sheridan and Gretchen Lowell Series, Books 1-3 Chelsea Cain 2015-05-19
Meet Gretchen Lowell, the stunningly beautiful psychopath The Huffington Post called
"the most diabolical female serial killer in fiction," and Archie Sheridan, the
police detective whom she caught and tortured...and then let go. Here together for
the first time in a fabulous eBook bundle are the first three thrillers in Chelsea
Cain's New York Times bestselling Archie Sheridan and Gretchen Lowell series.
HEARTSICK Archie Sheridan finally put Gretchen Lowell, the Beauty Killer, in prison,
but he can't seem to forget her. Now, he realizes that even behind bars, Gretchen
might be the only person who can help him find the serial killer he's currently
tracking. SWEETHEART When the body of a young woman is discovered in Portland's
Forest Park, Archie can't focus on the new investigation because the Beauty Killer
case has exploded again: Gretchen Lowell has escaped from prison. EVIL AT HEART
Gretchen Lowell is still on the loose, and is developing her own bizarre kind of fan
club. When Archie and Gretchen last spoke, he agreed not to kill himself if she
agreed not to kill anyone else. But when a new body is found accompanied by
Gretchen's trademark heart, all bets are off.
Heartstone Phillip Margolin 2009-10-13 They were young, popular, the perfect couple
-- an all-American boy and a beautiful cheerleader. But the youthful passion that
led them to Lookout Point that terrible evening would prove fatal. For Richie

Walters the end came swiftly, as death descended upon him in a savage orgy of
horrific violence. Elaine Murray would live long enough to learn just how lucky her
boyfriend had been ... Two brutal slayings have rocked a stunned city. But the
murders are merely the nightmare's beginning, flinging open a terrifying Pandora's
box of sordid secrets and dark revelations more deadly than the bloodlust that lives
in the rock-hard heart of a killer.
Does This Cape Make Me Look Fat? Chelsea Cain 2006-05-25 Furnishes helpful selfhelp guidance for the harried modern-day superhero, with practical advice on such
topics as costume choice and self-esteem, x-ray vision and guilt, getting along with
a sidekick, how to thrive in a team environment, how to deal with a secret identity
at work, fear of flying, and more. Original. 25,000 first printing.
The Complete Archie Sheridan and Gretchen Lowell Series, Books 1 - 6 Chelsea Cain
2015-05-19 Meet Gretchen Lowell, the stunningly beautiful psychopath The Huffington
Post called "the most diabolical female serial killer in fiction," and Archie
Sheridan, the police detective whom she caught and tortured...and then let go. Here
together for the first time in a fabulous eBook bundle are six thrillers in Chelsea
Cain's New York Times bestselling Archie Sheridan and Gretchen Lowell series.
HEARTSICK Archie Sheridan finally put Gretchen Lowell, the Beauty Killer, in prison,
but he can't seem to forget her. Now, he realizes that even behind bars, Gretchen
might be the only person who can help him find the serial killer he's currently
tracking. SWEETHEART When the body of a young woman is discovered in Portland's
Forest Park, Archie can't focus on the new investigation because the Beauty Killer
case has exploded again: Gretchen Lowell has escaped from prison. EVIL AT HEART
Gretchen Lowell is still on the loose, and is developing her own bizarre kind of fan
club. When Archie and Gretchen last spoke, he agreed not to kill himself if she
agreed not to kill anyone else. But when a new body is found accompanied by
Gretchen's trademark heart, all bets are off. THE NIGHT SEASON Heavy rains have
flooded Portland's Willamette River, and several people have drowned in the rising
waters. And then the medical examiner discovers that four of the drownings were
actually murders. Portland has a new serial killer on its hands, and Archie and his
task force have a new case. KILL YOU TWICE A corpse has been discovered in Mount
Tabor Park in Portland, and Gretchen claims to have inside knowledge about the
grisly murder. What game is she playing this time? And more frightening, what
secrets from Gretchen's past would someone kill to protect? LET ME GO Undercover in
an investigation, Archie attends a party thrown by a notorious local drug kingpin.
By morning, Archie is back on pain killers, a guest is dead and Archie quickly
realizes that only one thing is clear: Gretchen is back in his life.
The Light in the Ruins Chris Bohjalian 2014 Hoping to safeguard themselves during
World War II within their villa in Florence, the Rosati family become prisoners in
their home instead when the Nazis take over the estate, a situation that leads to a
murder investigation years later.
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